
 

Head Teacher: Miss Emma Wilkes ǀ Chair of Governors: Mrs Melody Hunter-Evans 
Oakfield Academy, Oakfield Road, Frome, Somerset BA11 4JF  

T:(01373) 462539  E:oakfield@oakfieldacademy.org.uk W:www.OakfieldAcademy.org.uk 
 

 

 
 
 

      
Midsomer Norton 

Schools Partnership 

 

      
Oakfield-Academy 

Frome 

 
 
 
 
 
2nd September 2024 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
I hope you have all had an amazing summer break? Oakfield staff have all been training and planning today, in 
particular looking at updates to our behaviour strategies, safeguarding and marking and feedback. We look forward 
to welcoming Oakfield’s 83rd cohort of pupils into Year 5. We celebrated the success of the 76th cohort  and their 
GCSE results. We also celebrated our Year 7’s success in their SATs last Summer, where the percentages of pupils 
achieving Reading, Writing and Maths rose by an amazing 12%! 
It will be a pleasure to welcome all our pupils with Acorn in the morning. Thank you for ensuring they look smart in 
their uniform and arrive with equipment ready to learn. 
 
Reading Book 
Please can pupils bring a reading book from home for our reading sessions. They will only need their book from 
home until they have the opportunity to choose one from our Library. Pupils will be visiting the Library during the 
first weeks of term.  
 
PE Kits 
These will not be needed tomorrow. They will be able to bring home their timetables to show you when they have 
PE lessons and you should also be able to look up their lessons on EduLink. 
 
Gates 
We have now installed a second set of red gates on the right hand side of Oakfield. This means pupils can wait safely 
out of the car park for the gate to open at 8:25am for registers to be taken in class at 8:30am. The bottom set of red 
gates will then be locked until the end of the day at 3pm. 
 
ParentPay 
Please check that you have logged into ParentPay and are able to receive our communications. Don’t forget to top 
up your account if needed for break and lunchtime. 
 
Carnival 
The Frome Carnival will be taking place in the town on Saturday 21st September and Oakfield Academy staff and 
pupils will be taking part in the afternoon procession starting at Victoria Park. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Miss Emma Wilkes 

Head Teacher 
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